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D.D.D. Calling, Inc.

December 20, 2010

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission o
PO Box 47250 7=
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW -
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  Withdrawal of Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity
ID No: 121182
Docket No: UT-960592

Dear Sir or Madam:

D.D.D. Calling, Inc. does not currently have any customers in the State of Washington and does
not anticipate marketing in Washington in the foreseeable future. Therefore, we would like to
voluntarily withdraw our Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to resell competitive
long distance telecommunications services in the State of Washington.

If you need any additional information or have any question please call Greg Honda at 808-529-
0000.

Sincerely,

Bruce Robin
Secretary
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